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11th Sept.,

Dear Madam,

In reply to your letter of the 8th
instant, I am directed by the Property
Losses (Ireland) Committee to say that
they have no authority to deal with
claims for compensation to the representa‘
tives of persons killed during the recent
disturbances. Your letter has been for-
warded to the Under Seeretary, Dublin
Castle,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.
Mrs E, Halliday,
30 Ethel Street,
Lisburn Road,
Belfast.



